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       Making Gingerbread Houses

Dear Parents,


We will be writing how-to essays on how to make a gingerbread house. We will be making our own gingerbread houses on Wednesday, December 19th, 2007.  Each child will need to bring one package sleeve of whole-graham crackers (not the whole box) and an item to share with the whole class.  
You child’s teacher has highlighted the item that your child can bring to help the class decorate their gingerbread houses.  


30 plastic knives
30 small paper plates
One small container of white frosting
1 box of mints or candy canes
1 container of sprinkles
1 bag of gumdrops
1 bag of red hots
1 bag of colored M&M’s
1 bag of jelly beans
1 bag of white mini-marshmallows
1 bag of skittles
Your child will need to bring the following items to school by Friday, December 14th.  If you would like to help donate an additional item, you may choose another item.  We are also looking for parent volunteers so if you would like to help please return the form below.  We know that this will be an exciting experience for your child.  Thank you.

Ms. Gibbs
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Yes, I am available to help the class make gingerbread houses on December 19th from 12:45 to 1:30 p. m.

Parent’s Name: ________________Child’s Name: ___________________
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